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We hope that you were able to enjoy the time with your families during 
this very unique holiday season!   

                                           
 A tremendous amount of time and effort was put   
in to produce the virtual Christmas concert. I trust 
you enjoyed watching it as much as I did. It shows 
the creativity and talent in our school!  
This video will leave us a digital 
memory of the year that challenged 
us all, and how we persevered.  
 

 
The week before the break, students were busy  
getting into the Christmas spirit with decorating and 
dressing up. Things wrapped up on Friday with crafts 
and a pizza lunch that was organized and supplied by the 
SCC. We are fortunate for their support and involvement.  
 

 
Here are a couple of things to keep in mind for January! 

 SCC Meeting January 11 at 7 pm via Google Meet.  

 Lock Down Drill on January 14th. 

 Report Cards will be available for viewing on Thursday 
January 28th. You w ill need your  login ID and Passw ord. 
Please try  logging in before the 28th. Should you have troubles   
logging in please contact the office.  

 No School for Students on January 29th.  

 
 
January weather appears to be off to a spectacular start. 
Let’s enjoy it while we can and see how long it will last.   



UPCOMING EVENTS:     

Feb.  15-19: NO SCHOOL - Family Day & February Break 
SCC Meeting via Google Meet 

January 

Birthdays:  

Lauren 

Ivy 

Deacon 

 

We made it to 2021!  

Although December was a short month for school, it sure was a busy one! Classrooms 

worked hard to wrap up as many projects and units of study as possible before the 

break. The students and staff invested a great deal of time and energy to create a    

virtual Christmas concert. This was a huge success, especially considering the unique 

challenges that we faced throughout its production. We led into the Christmas break 

with a fun spirit week, that finished with a variety of Christmas crafts and a pizza 

lunch, compliments of our stellar SCC!  

I look forward to the continued work ahead. Although I am 

optimistic about the  global pandemic in 2021, it is crucial that 

we remain vigilant at school with hand washing,  masking, 

physical distancing, etc. Up to this point in time we have done 

a great job of keeping students and staff safe  at Stewart Valley 

School. Let’s keep it up!  

From the  

Principal’s Desk 

Please ensure that students have weather appropriate clothing.  
Students will be going outside at recess so they need to have  

clothing that is suitable for the weather conditions.  

S.R.C. News 
The SRC had not finalized their January activities 

at the time I sent out this newsletter.  

Please watch the website and emails for more     

information. 


